
Dear Residents, Families, and Friends, 
 
As we step into the heart of summer, I’m delighted to bring you the 
latest news and upcoming events here at Mallard Court. 
 
A warm welcome to all our new residents and their families—it’s a 
pleasure to have you join our vibrant community! 
 
This season is shaping up to be full of exciting activities and meaningful 
connections. We recently welcomed Ray Pollard the new Deputy Mayor 
of Bridlington for Afternoon Tea (pictured above). 
 
We’re especially looking forward to celebrating Yorkshire Day on 
Thursday 1st August, with a special History Talk that evening from 6pm 
to 8pm—a wonderful opportunity to reflect on our rich local heritage. 
 
Then, on Friday 9th August, we’ll be hosting our much-anticipated 
Summer Fete, a joyful day of fun, laughter, and community spirit. We 
hope to see many of you there! 
 
At Mallard Court, we’re proud of our strong ties with the wider 
community. We’ll continue to work closely with Parkinson’s UK, our 
local churches, North Yorkshire Police and St. Catherine’s Hospice, 
ensuring our home remains a welcoming and supportive hub for all. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for being such an important 
part of life at Mallard Court. We’re excited for the season ahead and 
can’t wait to share it with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Ange Dooley-Widd 

A Word from Our General Manager 

Dates for 
your Diary 
 
August 
 
Friday 1st August – 
Yorkshire Day – All Day 
 
Friday 1st August – 
History Talk – 6pm - 8pm 
 
Saturday 9th Summer 
Fete – 10am – 2pm 
 
Wednesday 13th August 
– Prosecco Afternoon 
 
Monthly Parkinson’s Café 
– Date to be Announced 

 
September 
 
World Alzheimer’s Month 
– Special Events TBC 
 
Monthly Parkinson’s Café 
– Date to be Announced 
 
Roald Dahl Day – Friday 
12th September 
 
High Tea – Thursday 18th 
September 
 
 

 

 

Mallard Court 

 



VE DAY 80th ANNIVERSARY 
Celebrating the VE DAY together. 

We joined the rest of the nation in enjoying a delicious street style buffet, 

prepared by our very own Chefs. 

The entertainment was provided by Geoff and Stephen, singing our 

favourite tunes for everyone to dance and sing along to. 

 
 

RNLI FUNDRAISING 
Residents and staff from Mallard Court, had the great pleasure today, in 
presenting Bridlington RNLI a donation in the sum of £103 

The donation was raised with a Jumble Sale and Tombola held in the 

home. 

Over its 200-year history, Bridlington Lifeboat Station Crew, have been 
presented with over 50 awards for gallantry. 

The station operates both inshore and all-weather lifeboats. 

 
 

What we’ve been up to... 
 

Coffee With a Coppa 

We were delighted to welcome PC Tricia and PCSO Len from the 

Bridlington police force to join us at the home for our "Coffee with a 
Coppa' event. 

PC Tricia and PCSO Len spoke to the audience about their own 

careers, why they wished to join the force, and shared updates 

about the latest goings-on within the town, before taking questions 
from the audience. 

Afternoon Tea Parties 
A staple favourite activity in the home is our 
afternoon tea parties.  

A huge thank you goes out to Gill our incredible 
head chef for putting on our incredible 
afternoon tea for our guests and residents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



From all the team at Mallard Court we’d like to  
say a big thank you to you all for all your support and understanding over the 
last few months. We’d love you to leave us a review if you haven’t already at 

https://g.co/kgs/9bXC4pn or https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-
submit/21263/rcsid/1012/  

 

World Parkinson’s Day 
We were delighted to warmly welcome our dear friends from the local 
Parkinson's UK branch to mark World Alzheimer's Day with our 
residents.  
It was a profound privilege to listen to our guests and residents speak 
about how Parkinson’s has affected their lives and how they support one 
another. 
Thank you to the group for choosing to spend and mark this day of 
awareness with us. 
Homemade cakes and refreshments were on offer, creating a warm and 
welcoming atmosphere. 
A very special thank you goes out to our brilliant head chef, Gill and her 
team for the hospitality shown to our guests and for taking the time to 
bake a collection of delicious home-made cakes. 

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND 

Mallard Court 

LET’S TALK 

facebook 

 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS 
Wendy has received a prestigious 30 Year Long Service Award in 
celebration of working at Barchester Healthcare for three decades. 
Wendy, who proudly works as a housekeeper in the home, started 
at Barchester in April 1995, starting in the laundry and working as 
a care assistant and has worked with residents and their relatives 
to ensure that their needs have been met over the years. 
Incredibly over the course of three decades. Wendy has never 
been off sick and is truly dedicated to the home and its residents. 
 

 

 

 
Mallard Court Care Home 

Avocet Way, Kingsmeade, Bridlington 

Tel: 1262 401543 • www.barchester.com 

@ BarchesterMallardCourt 
 

Don’t forgot to follow us at 

@ BarchesterMallardCourt 

 

Our best story this month 

had 2000 views 

 

Mallard Court residents and 
staff were proud to support 
our local LGBTQ Community 
during Bridlington Pride 2025. 
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